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March 10, 2023 

Question - 1. The "submittal information" links available on the RFQ site appear to be broken or not 
working properly. Can you please update those links or send PDF files along? 
 
Answer -  WSDOT has been having internet issues, we will send the PDF files. 

2. Would WSDOT consider an extension to the RFQ due date? Possibly after Thanksgiving week? 

Answer – No, the due date won’t be extended. 

 


